
      

 

Pumpkin Carving 

Bring your family along to carve a pumpkin at 

Queensmead Primary Academy  

When: Monday 28th October 2019 

Time: 3.20pm – 4.30pm 

Places are limited so make sure you put your name down 

at the office ASAP to avoid disapointment.   

(One pumpkin per family) 

£1.50 entry 

We look forward to seeing you 

 

 


